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Email Received from Briana Moore, Will County Land Use Department: 
 
The IQ-N Leadership Team would like to share a few additional comments on the IQ Health and Safety 

Stakeholder Proposed Metrics: 

• A description of what types of measures are considered health and safety would be beneficial, 

as would a list or description of measures that the utilities reject as health and safety-related. 

• We agree that “Dollar amount spend per health and safety issue” is a valuable metric to include 

as a quarterly or yearly average. We also propose breaking the average spend down into that for 

multifamily housing, single family housing, and mobile homes. 

• We concur that a count of homes/customers that do not receive weatherization assistance 

because of health and safety issues, as well as the breakdown of health and safety issues that 

were observed, remediated, and not remediated (and why), should be included. The proposed 

metrics from the November 28 meeting help uncover potential barriers and solutions to 

weatherizing income-qualified homes. 

We also want to express support for Energy Efficiency for All’s edits to the Multifamily Stakeholder 

Reporting Metrics. They bolster the data needed to determine how well these programs are meeting the 

needs of constituents. 

 


